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Pokemon Coloring Book
Created by the multi-talented Joss Whedon and
beloved the world over, your favorite
characters and moments from the Buffy
television series are all represented in this
engrossing adult colouring book. Containing
45 intricately-detailed original
illustrations, you can add your own colours
to Buffy and the good guys as well as all the
big bad guys!

The Raven Greyscale Adult Coloring Book
Phoenix Amulet Publising wishes you a merry
christmas with our latest adult coloring
book: "Silent Night," 23 unique hand drawn
holiday themed coloring pages.
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Discover tranquility and peace by coloring in
beautiful landscape and wildlife scenes from
America’s national parks based on the
renowned photographs of Ian Shive. Some of
the world’s most beautiful and iconic
landscapes are preserved within the US
National Park System, and Ian Shive, praised
as the “leading chronicler of America’s
national parks,” has been capturing these
vistas for years. This National Parks Poster
Coloring Book will feature poster-sized and
styled line-art renderings of Shive’s most
iconic images from the national parks. A fullcolor poster complements the line drawings
and provides inspiration from the greatest of
all painters—Mother Earth. Ignite your
creativity through the exploration of nature,
and color your way through the National Park
System.

Anna Kendrick Famous Coloring Book
Featuring over 50 pages of beautiful designs
to color, Mandala is a specifically created
coloring book to help ease the mind.There's
something for everyone. With many designs to
choose from, this book starts with more
simple mandala designs and continues into
complex. Simply sit back, relax, and choose
the design that connects with you. Then color
in the mandalas with your choice of color
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are drawings
of specific
objects that
symbolize the universe itself. Take part in
the relaxing craft of coloring these
beautiful designs perfectly conceptualized in
this artist book.

Country Christmas Coloring Book
Beautiful coloring pages of Christmas Scenes
in the Country!

Tommy Lee Jones Distressed Coloring
Book
Color Me Crazyisn't your average coloring
book. Filled with intricately detailed line
art, Color Me Crazyfeatures 44 hand-drawn
creations awaiting colored pencils or
markers. From the mind and expert hand of
popular illustrator Peter Deligdisch, this
stunning book will appeal to anyone who likes
to doodle, draw, relax, get in the zone, or
get the creative juices flowing. Not just for
kids anymore, coloring at this level delivers
a deeply satisfying experience that will
delight creative souls of all ages. This
isn't about perfectionism; with pages this
detailed, wherever you color is between the
lines.

Skeet Ulrich Chill Coloring Book
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our new art therapy adult coloring book.

Kendall Jenner: an Adult Coloring Book
The inspiration for the five-part Amazon
Original docuseries Ted Bundy: Falling for a
Killer This updated, expanded edition of The
Phantom Prince, Elizabeth Kendall’s 1981
memoir detailing her six-year relationship
with serial killer Ted Bundy, includes a new
introduction and a new afterword by the
author, never-before-seen photos, and a
startling new chapter from the author’s
daughter, Molly, who has not previously
shared her story. Bundy is one of the most
notorious serial killers in American history
and one of the most publicized to this day.
However, very rarely do we hear from the
women he left behind—the ones forgotten as
mere footnotes in this tragedy. The Phantom
Prince chronicles Elizabeth Kendall’s
intimate relationship with Ted Bundy and its
eventual unraveling. As much as has been
written about Bundy, it’s remarkable to hear
the perspective of people who shared their
daily lives with him for years. This gripping
account presents a remarkable examination of
a charismatic personality that masked
unimaginable darkness.
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The Black Dahlia Murder Coloring Book for
Adults is a fun anti-stress adult coloring
book. Our coloring books are perfect for
relaxation and as a natural stress reliever.

Splendid Cities
A fashion stylist draws on the tricks of her
trade to help women create their own fashion
look, with advice on selecting the right
wardrobe, taking one's true measurements,
using a tailor, and choosing the best fabrics
and accessories.

Salt & Storm
A Fun Coloring Gift Book for Kendall Schmidt
Lovers with stress relieving abstract
designs. Our patterns are incredibly fun and
relaxing. They are perfect for these
quarantine times. Kendall Schmidt for Adults
Relaxation features original designs on high
quality paper.

Creative Haven Dimensions Coloring Book
Kendall Nicole Jenner is an American model
and media personality. She is best known for
her role in the reality television show
Keeping Up with the Kardashians.
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KENDALL JENNER: AN ADULT COLORING BOOK: A
Kendall Jenner Coloring Book For Adults *An
awesome unofficial Kendall Jenner-inspired,
biographical coloring book *Perfect for
relaxation and stress relief *2 copies of
each image, for two chances to color! *Rad
original designs, from Scribble Press!

The Serial Killer Coloring Book
Come embroider alongside admired fabric
designer Anna Maria Horner Admired for her
luminous palette and innovative patterns,
Anna Maria's brand means color and
inspiration in the form of fabric, sewing
patterns, needlework patterns, books, and
friendly instruction. Now, her legion of fans
will thrill to the publication of a brand-new
addition to her growing library. Anna Maria's
Needleworks Notebook gives readers 24
original motifs in a variety of embroidery
types, from gridwork to crewel and fine
detailed handwork. Readers will long to make
projects to embellish their homes and
wardrobes. Anna Maria presents each motif in
a warm personal notebook-style with
inspiration adn advice to turn each motif
into a treasured finished piece Offers
practical instruction in gridwork,
traditional embroidery and crewel, and
precise instruction to complete fine detail
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beginner or a veteran, the 24 needlework
motifs in this beautiful book will transform
your home and wardrobe into a collection of
unique treasures.

Silent Night
Let your creativity run wild! Tommy Lee Jones
coloring book for adults features over fifty
original artist designs in high resolution.
Discover the beauty of coloring in our new
art therapy adult coloring book.

Jordan Peele Therapeutic Coloring Book
These 30 complex interlocking designs were
drawn from patterns in nature. Inspired by
atomic structure, polypeptide chains,
swirling strands of DNA, and other organic
sources, they offer intense, unusual coloring
challenges.

Diana Gabaldon's Official Outlander
Coloring Book
? The BEST SWEAR WORD COLORING BOOK GIFTS
2020 ? - SPECIAL LAUNCH PRICE (WHILE STOCKS
LAST!!!! ) Looking For The Perfect adult
coloring book for women? Then this is for
You! 25 Unique Hand curated Designs To Color
Dozens of inappropriate swear words
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designed for fun and Relaxations The Variety
of Pages Ensure there is something for every
skill level Your Choice of coloring tool can
be used (Pens, Pencils, Markers, Crayons etc)
Each Coloring Page is printed on a separate
sheet to avoid bleed through Scroll Up Now
and Order Your Copy to Get started
Immediately

Adult Coloring Books: Mandala Coloring
Book for Stress Relief
Unwind your thoughts and relax with Warren
Beatty Coloring Book. Our adult coloring
books are full of unique and exquisite
images. This is the perfect way to settle
down and chillax.

Edith Piaf Adult Coloring Book:
Legendary French Cabaret Performer and
Famous Actress, Chanteuse Prodigy and
Cultural Icon Inspired Adult Coloring
Boo
It's a Whimsy Girl World, and the Whimsy
Girls are hard at work all day long-fighting fires, teaching classes, patrolling
the streets, shelving books, flying people
around the world, building houses, making
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latest
fashions,
care of little ones at home, running major
corporations, and SO MUCH MORE! 30 adorable
unique designs-with 2 different versions of
each--one original detailed, and another
simplified version for easier or faster
coloring. 8.5x11 in size, printed singlesided. Designs range from simple to detailed
in this book. Suitable for all ages!
Occupational fields represented in this book:
Aviation, Teaching, Construction, Lab
Science, Performing Arts, Law Enforcement,
Food & Beverage/Restaurant, Farming,
Management/office, Mail Delivery System, Call
Center/Desk Job, Fashion Design,
Astronaut/Space Science, Library Science,
Auto mechanical repair, Veterinary, Child
Care, Medical, Writing, Cosmetology,
Military, Visual Arts, Politics (US
President), Marine Biology, Fire Department,
Photography, and Dental. Whether you are
gifting this to inspire a young woman or
wanting a bit of nostalgia dreaming about all
the possibilities of what we can do as women,
this book is sure to delight all ages! Let's
support each other's dreams and goals and be
grateful for all the different interests we
have that make the world go round :).I am a
self taught artist and all of these are hand
drawn by me! Please see all my Whimsy Girl
books on my Amazon Author Page or on my
website at HannahLynn.com. This book is also
available in a PDF digital format on my
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downloadable coloring pages by supporting me
on Patreon.com/HannahLynn. I really hope you
enjoy my artwork, thank you!Hannah Lynn

Whimsy Girls at Work Coloring Book
Let your creativity spring to life with 31
illustrations that celebrate the most
colorful season of the year. Wonderfully
detailed scenes are filled with gorgeous
flowers in full bloom, gardening accessories,
chirping birds, well-decorated homes, and
more.

The Black Dahlia Murder Coloring Book
for Adults
Serial Killer Fanatics - A very unique
coloring book has arrived.You have never seen
Jeffrey Dahmer, Robert Berdella or Ted Bundy
like this.Who said coloring books were
exclusively for children?There are monsters
hiding in the darkness, and yet for some
reason, our curiosity and fascination can't
help but attract us to them - our minds
wishing to discover their philosophies and
our interest growing as we learn more of
them.For many of these murderers, death
became more than just a crime: it became an
art. An art which they practiced and enjoyed,
like the painting of a portrait, or the
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you with:- 38 of the most famous serial
killers brought to you in a way you've never
seen them before.- High-resolution images
which will allow you to fill in the smallest
details and achieve the most realistic
results.- Single-sided pages, with each image
given its own page to save you from worrying
about the colors bleeding through and
damaging your next serial killer's image.Very accurate symbolism to each killer,
providing context to their atrocious crimes
and creepy stories.- The possibility of a
fantastic gift for your friends, family and
loved ones who love the True Crime genre.So,
what are you waiting for? Discover this
entirely fresh take on coloring books and
tackle anxiety and stress in an incredible
new way with The Serial Killer Coloring Book.

Warren Beatty Sarcastic Coloring Book
After getting caught hooking up with her best
friend’s ex on the last day of junior year,
Kendall starts senior year friendless and
ostracized. She plans to keep her head down
until she graduates. But after discovering
her online identity has been hacked and she’s
being framed for stealing from a dealer,
Kendall is drawn into a tenuous partnership
with the mastermind of a drug ring lurking in
the shadows of her Brooklyn private school.
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she’ll
decide who she really is—and own it. The
longer she plays the role of “bad girl,” the
more she becomes her new reputation. Friends
and enemies, detectives and drug dealers—no
one is who they appear to be. Least of all
Kendall.

The Pocket Stylist
Outlander joins the adult coloring book
craze! Featuring 45 original black-and-white
illustrations from the series. A coloring
book featuring original illustrations
inspired by the sights and scenes of Diana
Gabaldon's bestselling Outlander series.

Manos the Hands of Fate Adult Coloring
Book
A beautiful deep focus and patriotic coloring
book. Joey Badass Americana coloring book for
adults is a great self-quarantine boredom
cure. This relaxing ambient art therapy adult
coloring book contains dozens of quality
designs and mandala patterns inspired by
popular culture phenomenons. Our Americana
coloring books are a wonderful way to show
your love for our great state.

Kaleidoscopic Adventure
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comes
a hip, gorgeous
doodle coloring book about all things hair.
Unlike other adult coloring books, which
depict nature scenes and cityscapes, this
title celebrates strong, confident women with
a passion for style, design, and fashion.
Revel in the mesmerizing patterns and
intricate details of Andrea Pippins's
delicate pen-and-ink illustrations, ready for
you to color, complete, and embellish. Lose
yourself in page after page of bold
hairstyles and accessories, from rows of
braids, to Mohawks, to sweeping updos, to
cascades of ribbons and beads. Be transported
to another world as you ink in Medusa's
slithering coiffure, Cleopatra's elaborate
headdress, and Marie Antoinette's towering
bouffant. Perfect for experienced colorinners and newcomers alike. Coloring
enthusiasts of all ages will love this
empowering and stylish book. So go ahead--let
your hair down, grab some pens or pencils,
and add some color to your life. "Pippins's
imaginative images will inspire your inner
artist and fashionista." --The Huffington
Post "The girl power stress-reliever we all
needed." --Bustle

Swear Word Coloring Book
This bestselling Jordan Peele therapeutic
adult coloring book is the perfect way to
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Christina Milian Distressed Coloring
Book
After the release of Total Forgiveness, the
most common question that readers had for
author R. T. Kendall was, “How do I forgive
myself?” In this follow-up book, Kendall
dives deep into the subject to give readers
the tools they need to put the past behind
them. In How to Forgive Ourselves Totally, R.
T. Kendall has provided a clear and
compelling book that puts before us the hope
and possibility of experiencing incredible
freedom and peace that can only come when we
walk in total forgiveness. And we have not
totally forgiven until we have forgiven
ourselves as well as those who have hurt us.

How To Forgive Ourselves Totally
The beautiful worlds of Dragon Age are yours
to explore in this amazing new coloring book,
including forty-five fantastic original blackand-white illustrations of unforgettable
characters and iconic scenes from the entire
award-winning trilogy--each specifically
crafted to be colored in any way that you
choose! Thrill to the exploits of Alistair,
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creativity! Whether you're a casual fan of
fantasy, or the Herald of Andraste themself,
the Dragon Age Adult Coloring Book is not to
be missed! The official Dragon Age coloring
book! Color your favorite moments taken
straight from the game! Includes forty-five
pieces of beautifully detailed black and
white artwork! A must-have for any Dragon Age
fan! Printed on high-quality stock with a layflat binding!

The Phantom Prince
Édith Piaf was a French vocalist, songwriter,
cabaret performer and film actress noted as
France's national chanteuse and one of the
country's most widely known international
stars. Piaf's music was often
autobiographical and she specialized in
chanson and torch ballads about love, loss
and sorrow. Her most widely known songs
include "La Vie en rose" (1946), "Non, je ne
regrette rien" (1960), "Hymne à l'amour"
(1949), "Milord" (1959), "La Foule" (1957),
"L'Accordéoniste" (1940), and "Padam, padam"
(1951). Since her death in 1963, several
biographies and films have studied her life,
including 2007's Academy Award-winning La Vie
en rose - and Piaf has become one of the most
celebrated performers of the 20th century.
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Coloring Book of the cult classic B-movie
Manos the Hands of Fate. Explore the movie
that was made famous by Mystery Science
Theater 3000, and color all of your favorite
scenes! Torgo and all the rest are within the
over 200 pages of coloring delight! The
Master would approve!

Kendall Jenner Adult Coloring Book
As undoubtedly the most famous poem in
history, Edgar Allan Poe's "The Raven" is
read all over the world. Horror coloring book
author/artist Jordan R. Colton has compiled
the etchings done by Gustav Dore to
compliment this infamous poem. Each image was
etched in metal and used in printed copies of
the poem. The lines to the left and the image
to the right. Many can now take these
striking images and color them in greyscale,
or in color. Nevermore will you be without a
classic poem, and be able to enjoy it in a
unique way! These masterpieces of word and
art are combined together in a beautiful
coloring book that is great for horror
enthusiests young and old. It is a more adult
coloring book because of the complexity but
can also be an enjoyable way for children to
also read the eerie tale of Lenore and her
love.
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Here's your doorway to another coloring
dimension. More than 30 original designs
feature big, bold mandala patterns surrounded
by wavy and edgy borders that create the
optical illusion of depth.

Creative Haven Spring Scenes Coloring
Book
Wipe out all the negative energy with our
miracle healing Twista killer coloring book.
1. Boost your anti-stress vibrations with our
relaxation adult coloring book.2. Find your
chakras with our balanced and meditational
coloring book for adults.3. Discover a child
within your soul with beautiful soothing
designs.

Buffy the Vampire Slayer Adult Coloring
Book
Get ready for a one-of-a-kind exploration in
creative coloring, perfect for any age. These
unique kaleidoscopic abstract images were
created by taking the best designs Kendall
Bohn has and making them symmetrical,
creating a kaleidoscope effect, thus the name
of this book Kaleidoscopic Adventure. Half of
these designs are called "Clones". These
Clones are slightly altered from the original
design, forming another entirely unique
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Come Like us on Facebook and share your
results! Get access to free coloring pages! h
ttps://www.facebook.com/pages/KaleidoscopiaColoring-Books/197595267073

Anna Maria's Needleworks Notebook
A sweeping historical romance about a witch
who foresees her own murder--and the one boy
who can help change her future. Sixteen-yearold Avery Roe wants only to take her rightful
place as the witch of Prince Island, making
the charms that keep the island's whalers
safe at sea, but her mother has forced her
into a magic-free world of proper manners and
respectability. When Avery dreams she's to be
murdered, she knows time is running out to
unlock her magic and save herself. Avery
finds an unexpected ally in a tattooed
harpoon boy named Tane--a sailor with magic
of his own, who moves Avery in ways she never
expected. Becoming a witch might stop her
murder and save her island from ruin, but
Avery discovers her magic requires a
sacrifice she never prepared for.

Joey Badass Americana Coloring Book
This coloring book includes high quality
images of Pokemon designed to entertain and
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is sure to satisfy anyone who likes to color.
You can use pens, pencils, markers, paint,
and crayons. Each coloring page is on a
separate sheet. What makes this coloring book
different from others: 8.5 x11coloring book;
A lot of detailed Pokemon coloring pages; Onesided coloring page helps to prevent bleedthrough from markers; High-quality images.
Coloring is fun for kids and adults, has lots
of benefits including: Improves fine motor
skills; Prepares children for school;
Contributes to better handwriting; Color
awareness and recognition; Improves focus and
hand eye coordination; For stress relief and
relaxation. There are studies that show that
coloring provides many of the same benefits
that meditation does. Coloring makes you feel
relaxed just like meditation does. You get a
beautiful piece of artwork out of it too!
Enjoy the BEST Pokemon coloring book
available on Amazon! Tags: Pokemon coloring
book, Pokemon coloring books, cartoon
coloring book, dolls coloringbook, Disney,
coloring book for adults, kids coloring book,
boys coloring book, girls coloring book, most
popular children coloring book, new coloring
book, coloring books for toddlers, coloring
books for preschoolers, coloring books for
kids.

Twista Killer Coloring Book
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adults is a great self-quarantine boredom
cure. This relaxing ambient art therapy adult
coloring book contains dozens of quality
designs and mandala patterns inspired by
popular culture phenomenons. Our Americana
coloring books are a wonderful way to show
your love for our great state.

I Love My Hair
An enchanting Skeet Ulrich chill coloring
book for adults for art therapy enthusiasts
Featuring great pop culture and affirmative
designs that will uplift any colorist.

Joey Badass Americana Coloring Book for
Adults
A coloring book that will relax and
inspire--all the while transporting you to
the world's most wonderful cities. The most
splendid cities in the world--some real,
others imagined--come alive under your hand.
Open this book and let yourself be drawn into
a world tour dotted with floating kingdoms in
the sky and spooky cities, and taking you
from the domes of Moscow to the top of the
Eiffel Tower. This journey knows no limits!
So take your time, relax, and let your
imagination run free! Get out your markers or
pens and discover the calming pleasure of
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The National Parks Poster Coloring Book
This international bestselling adult coloring
book has helped millions of people in
achieving stress relief and deep relaxation.
Anna Kendrick famous coloring book for adults
will make you feel calm as you color the
uniquely designed patterns.Our coloring book
is a great emotional & spiritual detox: ).
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